
March 3, 2025 

The Ector County Elections Office respectfully requests your consideration in announcing the 
following PSA. If you should have any questions, please call my office at 498-4030. 

Thank you so much for your cooperation. 
Lisa Sertuche, Ector County Elections Administrator 

Could you please announce the following information for our viewing community? 
Please announce as many times as possible before April 3, 2025. 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

Registration Deadline 

To be eligible to vote in the Joint General Election for the The Ector County Independent 
School District, The Odessa College District, The Ector County Hospital District and The 
Ector County Emergency Services District 1 and District 2 on Saturday, May 3, 2025, you 
must be a registered voter. 

If you are not a registered voter or if you need to update your address with the voter registrar, you have 
until April 3rd to do so in person, or application must be postmarked April Yd. You may also submit an 
application on-line with the Secretary of State at the following URL addresses. 

Ector County: http://www.co.ector. tx. us/page/ector.Elections 
Secretary of State: www.sos.state.tx.us 

Please call the elections office if you are unsure of your voting status. 

Ector County office: 1010 E. 8th St., Suite 101 (Ector County Annex) 
Phone:498-4030 

Thank you so much for your time and consideration in helping us spread the message to the 
voters. 


